
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

Firstly, I want to say it has been lovely to see so many children in school 

today! It has been great to see their smiling faces amidst all of the craziness!  

Over the past few days, Year 1 and I have set up our own Google Classroom 

accounts. I have explained to the children that starting next week; this will be 

our NEW classroom. The children are all very excited by the prospect of learning 

online from home!  

Every day I will be uploading a range of tasks/work on to the Year 1 Google 

Classroom for your child to complete. Each task will be clear, include 

instructions/video links and state how each should be recorded. Some tasks 

(Maths Whizz) will not need recording, as it can be completed online. Other tasks 

(writing) will need to be recorded in some way. With that in mind, I have 

decided that all children in Year 1 will receive a home learning exercise book in 

order to record and organise their home learning.  I cannot wait to see the 

children’s exercise books full of wonderful work when we return.   

Please keep yourselves safe and healthy, 

Miss Crayford  

 

 


